
Friday 4th October 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
We received some incredible submissions to our 
Extreme Reading Challenge.  Thank you to 
everyone who entered and congratulations to 
these very creative winners!   
 

Safety Update 
 
We have learned of a few near misses in the 
staff carpark at the beginning and end of 
the day. Please avoid walking through the 
carpark or past the Scout Hut at these times 
to keep children safely away from harm. 
Thank you.  

 
Some of our children have told us that they 
would like to engage in calmer, quieter activities at lunchtime.  From Monday, our Lunchtime 
Calm club will be on offer to all. If you think your chlid would particulalry benefit from this, please 
do get in touch at my email below so that we can signpost it for them.   
 
Our fabulous chickens are keen to meet some more human friends. If you have some time to 
spare and would like to feed them at weekends or holidays, please do get in touch. Thank you!  
 
We would also like to introduce some new recruits to our reading army. If you are keen to support 
children in the magical journey of learning to read, we would love to hear from you.  
 
Hello Yellow Day is next Thursday 10th October. Children are invited to wear their favourite clothes 
with as much yellow as they like. Any donations for 
Young Minds gratefully received.  
 
Finally, congratulations to Year 6 who have been 
beating the rush on the 3D printer ahead of festive 
decoration season. Rather than drawing their designs, 
these technical whizzes have been creating them 
entirely from code. Wow! 
 
Best wishes for a relaxing weekend.   
 
Chris Coyle-Chislett (he/him) 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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